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HAPPY THANKSGIVING
Butter horn Rolls

	
	 • 1 cup shortening
	 • 1 cup milk
	 • 1/2 cup warm water (110 degrees F/45 degrees C)
	 • 1 1/2 teaspoons active dry yeast
	 • 1 teaspoon white sugar
	 • 2 eggs
	 • 1/2 cup white sugar
	 • 2 teaspoons salt
	 • 4 1/2 cups all-purpose flour
	 • 1 teaspoon baking powder
	 • 1/2 cup butter, softened 

1. In a small saucepan, combine shortening and milk. Heat until shortening 
is melted; set aside to cool. Dissolve the yeast and 1 teaspoon sugar in the 
warm water. Beat the eggs, 1/2 cup sugar and salt together. In a large bowl, 
combine the milk mixture, yeast mixture and egg mixture. Sift the flour and 
baking powder together, and add to the wet mixture; stir until combined, 
then cover and refrigerate overnight. 

2. Divide dough into fourths, and roll out on a floured surface. Spread 
surface with the soft butter. Cut dough into triangles, and roll up from 
larger to small end. Place rolls on a baking sheet, and allow to rise for 3 to 
4 hours. Preheat oven to 400 degrees F (200 degrees C.) 

3. Bake in a preheated oven for 8 to 10 minutes, or until golden brown. 
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LANDSCAPE PLANNING

 Winter time is planning time for the landscape department. Our 
professional design team can help you plan and visualize any 
new landscape or an addition to your existing landscape. Spring 
time is the best time to establish plantings, and also offers the 
best selections from nurseries; so plan this winter so that you 
can begin in spring. Contacting us and planning this winter 
ensures that you will be first on the list come spring and insures 
that you will have all summer to enjoy any new landscaping. 
Don’t wait until the last minute, get ahead of the game, and let 
us help you with your every landscape desire, even as the cold 
weather sets in. Nice weather will soon be right around the 
corner. 

 

May your 
Thanksgiving and 

all the days ahead be 
filled with happiness, 
peace, and prosperity.

WE ARE STILL SCHEDULING 
SPRINKLER BLOWOUTS. IF 
YOU NEED YOUR SYSTEM 

WINTERIZED PLEASE GIVE 
US A CALL, WE WILL BE 

HAPPY TO PUT YOU ON OUR 
SCHEDULE
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